
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
August 5, 2019 
 
The Honorable Ann Kuster      
United House of Representatives        
320 Cannon House Office Building    
Washington, DC 20515      
 
Re: Letter of Support from 29 Patient and Consumer Advocacy Organizations for H.J. Res 74 
 
 
Dear Representative Kuster:  
 
Our 29 organizations, representing the interests of the millions of patients and consumers who live with 
serious, acute, and chronic conditions, have worked together for many months to ensure that patient 
voices are reflected in the ongoing Congressional debate regarding the accessibility of health coverage 
for all Americans and families. Today we write in strong support of your efforts to protect people with 
pre-existing conditions who receive coverage in the individual marketplace by following up on the 
recent U.S. Governmental Accountability Office ruling and introducing legislation invoking the 
Congressional Review Act and repealing the 1332 State Relief and Empowerment Waivers Guidance that 



was released on October 22, 20181 

https://s3.amazonaws.com/public-inspection.federalregister.gov/2018-23182.pdf
http://www.heart.org/idc/groups/heart-public/@wcm/@adv/documents/downloadable/ucm_495416.pdf
http://www.heart.org/idc/groups/heart-public/@wcm/@adv/documents/downloadable/ucm_495416.pdf



